
March 14, 2024

Meredith DeBruin

City Clerk - City of Sheboygan
City Hall
828 Center Ave

Sheboygan, WI 53081

Dear Ms. DeBruin,

I am submitting myself for consideration to complete the one-year
remaining in the term of retired Council Member, Amanda Salazar.
I understand this term ends in April of 2025.

I am a resident of District 3. I reside at 311 Michigan Ave.

Please find enclosed with this letter a resume summarizing my
experience, education, community involvement, and family background.

Sincerely,

Donald Martens

311 Michigan Ave
Sheboygan, WI 53081

Cellphone: 630-220-7320






